
Scripture Union NSW in partnership with Girl’s Brigade NSW is running 
a SUPASERVE mission trip to Dubbo for Emerging Christian Leaders in 
years 10-12, incorporating a 5 day kids holiday program for children in  
Kindy to year 6, in conjunction with Orana Baptist Church. 

WHEN: 6th July - 13th July 2024 (NSW School Holidays) 

COST: $330* subsidised by Girl’s Brigade NSW 
✴ food & accomodation for 8 days, team hoodie, 2 day Dubbo Zoo 

entry & entry to Dubbo Gaol 

Register at https://qrco.de/beSsmx or scan the QR code                                
and pay a $50 deposit to secure your spot on the team.

SUPASERVE Orana 2024 
Building Leaders and Serving Communities

SUPASERVE at a glance
Date Morning Afternoon Evening

Sat 6th Travel to Dubbo Training
Sun 7th Church visits Program prep Church Visits
Mon 8th SUPA Dubbo Gaol Training + Board Games
Tue 9th SUPA Zoo Training + Movie Night

Wed 10th SUPA Zoo Training + Trivia
Thu 11th SUPA Rest Family BBQ
Fri 12th SUPA Pack Up Training
Sat 13th Travel home from Dubbo

What is SUPA? 
SUPA stands for Scripture Union Primary Age and is Scripture Union’s ministry to primary 
school students. SUPA Clubs meet in primary schools throughout NSW, mostly at lunch time, to 
help kids meet Jesus and learn how to follow him. In high school, these groups are known as 
ISCF Groups. 

What is S.H.A.P.E?

What is SUPASERVE? 
SUPASERVE is a unique Mission 
Trip for Emerging Christian 
Leaders in years 10-12 that 
incorporates leadership training, 
practical    ministry experience 
and serving the community. 
On SUPASERVE we aim to train and 
equip these Emerging Christian 
Leaders to serve the local churches  
by running a SUPA Holiday Club 
program as an outreach to primary 
school children whilst doing a modified 
and adapted version of the S.H.A.P.E 
program to help them identify their own 
unique shape for ministry.

Spiritual Gifts 

Heart (or passions) 

Abilities 

Personality 

Experiences

How can you be a part of SUPASERVE? 
Great question!  
If you’re a committed Christian in Year 10 - 12,    you can 
secure your place on the SUPASERVE team by registering 
online at https://qrco.de/beSsmx or by scanning the QR 
code, and paying a $50 deposit. It’s guaranteed to be a life 
changing experience. 
If you’ve got any questions or need more information, 
please contact the trip’s Directors 
Scripture Union - Andrew Parkinson 
andrewp@sunsw.org.au | 0417 415 716 
Girl’s Brigade - Roz Sherratt 
roz.sherratt@girlsbrigade.org.au | 0401 923 113 
Orana Baptist Church - Julie Nott 
thenotts@hotmail.com | 0428 821 829

S.H.A.P.E is a program that helps students understand themselves and 
how God has created them so they can determine how and where 
they might serve in the body of Christ. This is done by looking at 5 
aspects. 
At the end of the week they will be asked to fill in their own S.H.A.P.E 
profile which they will be encouraged to take back to their own church 
and discuss with their leaders to see how they might continue to serve 
God after mission.
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